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Directions:  Take I-75 South to exit 216 for GA-155 toward McDonough.Keep right at the fork,  
follow signs for Griffin and merge onto GA-155 McDonough Rd. Turn right onto Heron Bay Blvd.

for more information call Paula Miller: 770-363-1452

Father and son building duo, Gene and Joe Kerley, of 

Kerley Family Homes are excited to begin building at Heron 

Bay. Kerley Family Homes is pleased to offer ahead of the 

market innovation, stunning home designs and top-quality 

craftsmanship. Combine this with honesty in a way of 

communication and integrity in doing business and you will 

quickly see why Kerley Family Homes has become one of 

Atlanta’s most sought after builders.

NOW SELLING
Heron Bay

New Homes from  
the Mid $300’s-$400’s

KERLEY FAMILY HOMES


